
High Commission of India
Singapore

High commission of India, Singapore shall observe vigilance

Awareness week 20|7', from 3oth octou"t to 4th November,2017 '

The theme for this year's vigilance Awareness week-is ".My

Vision-corruption Free Ind,ia". In furtherance of efforts to achieve

this goal, High commission of India invites suggestions to make

India a corruption free state'

The suggestion may be .- sent by e-mail at

hoc.sinqapore@mea.gov.in or" by mail addressed to "Head of

chancery, ffiange 
- Road, singaporc-2397O2".


